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November 17,1998

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Commitment Change in Regard to Notice of Violation;
NRC Inspection Report 50-373/374-95003
LaSalle County Station, Units 1 and 2
Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-11 and NPF-18
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374

Reference: Letter from Fred R. Dacimo (Comed) to U.S. NRC, dated
April 17,1998, Notice of Violation: NRC Inspection Report
50-373/374 95003

The Reference letter documented our commitment to provide biannual (twice per
year) training on 10CFR50.59 safety evaluations.

The Comed Nuclear Generating Group Nuclear Station Work Procedure
NSWP-A-04, "10CFR50.59 Safety Evaluation Process", Revision 1-1, issued in
April 1998, specifies that training for individuals qualified as reviewers is
required once every two years. The training at LaSalle is being revised to be
conducted biennially (once every two years), consistent with NSWP-A-04.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact
Mr. Perry L. Barnes, Regulatory Assurance Manager, at (815) 357-6761,

i
extension 2383. I

Re ectfully,

4/Fred R. Dacimo
' !Site Vice President r '

LaSalle County Station

cc: J. L. Caldwell, Acting NRC Region lli Administrator
M. P. Huber, NRC Senior Resident inspector - LaSalle.
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